
Report cards

Written by Betsy Blevins
Thursday, 21 April 2011 13:57 - 

April 14, 2011 - Leonard Elementary report cards for the fifth six weeks will be sent home on
Thursday, April 14. Progress reports for the sixth six weeks will be sent home Friday, April 29.
Parents are asked to review these with their child(ren), sign and return to the teacher. Anybody
wishing to have a parent/teacher conference may call the school office to set one up.
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